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Owing to another meeting commitment, the ordinary
meeting of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board will
commence at 1.30pm on Wednesday 30 January 2002.
(This meeting was previously advertised as 10.00am).  The
meeting will be held in the Boardroom, Linwood Service
Centre, 180 Smith Street.

We apologise for any inconvenience this change may
cause.

NNOOTTIICCEE  OOFF  TTEEMMPPOORRAARRYY
CCLLOOSSUURREE  OOFF  PPOORRTTIIOONN  OOFF

SSPPRRIINNGGFFIIEELLDD  RROOAADD

The following portion of Springfield Road will be
temporarily closed to ordinary vehicular traffic for the
period shown below, during Her Majesty the Queen’s visit
to Christchurch.

RRooaadd  ttoo  bbee  CClloosseedd

Springfield Road between Holly Road and Berry Street.

PPeerriioodd  ooff  CClloossuurree

9am to 1pm on Monday 25 February 2002.

This closure will apply to all vehicular traffic with the
exception of emergency service vehicles, and is made
pursuant to clause 11(d) of the Tenth Schedule of the
Local Government Act 1974.

Any person who wishes to object to the proposed closure
may do so in writing to the Council Secretary, Christchurch
City Council, P O Box 237, Christchurch, not later than
4pm on Wednesday 30 January 2002.
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